THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
WASHINGTON

May 5, 1964

Dear Paul:

Thank you very much for sending me an
announcement of your grgduation from high
school,

I appreciate your thoughtfulness in
wanting me to know of this great occasion and
extend to you my best wishes for the future,

Sincerely,

}‘_,, ]
Robert F. Kennedy
\

Mr, Paul E, Hagstrom
Rural Route
Summerdale, Alabama




